



































Miller & Associates
CONSULTING ENGINEERS, P.C.

1111 Central Ave. Kearney, NE 68847-6833

Tel: 308-234-6456

Fax: 308-234-1146
August 26, 2013 www.miller-engineers.com

Kearney, Nebraska

Joe Pepplitsch, City Manager
City of Lexington

P.O. Box 70

Lexington, NE 68850-0070

Re: RFP for CDBG Administrative Services for
Comprehensive Investment and Stabilization

Dear Mr. Pepplitsch;

Thank you for sending Miller & Associates a Request for Proposals for Administrative Services
for the City of Lexington’s Comprehensive Investment and Stabilization project.

Miller & Associates will not be responding to the Request for Proposals, due to our team’s
current workload. We would, however, like to be notified of any future projects we may be able
tfo assist you with.

Again, thank you for requesting information from Miller & Associates. Should the need arise in
the future for architectural, planning, engineering, or administrative services; please keep our
firm in mind. Thank you for your interest in Miller & Associates!

Respectfully submitted,

MILLER & ASSOCIATES
CONSULTING ENGINEERS, P.C.

Burda Aeran

Brenda Jensen
Community Planner

KEARMNEY - Mc¢COOK - HOLDREGE + GRAND ISLAND - COLBY, KS



	deb@dawsonareadevelopment com_20130826_092054

